Greensboro Youth Hockey Association
July 16,2012
Courtyard Marriot
4400 West Wendover Avenue

Present: Kathryn Riedell, Chris Hudson, Dene’ Rich, Gidget Stevens, Michelle Doran,
Pam Willoughby-Ray

Absent: Keith Spours and Rob Richter

Members Present: O Skinkle, Ken Skinkle, Sean Skinkle, Mike Williams, Christa
Wykoff, Bob Trace, Paul Fidishun, Keith McClanahan, Cindy Rager, Billy Rager,
Cricket Rager

The meeting was called to order @ 6:40pm by Kathryn Riedell.

I. Minutes
Reviewed/approved
No corrections were made to May meeting Minutes. The June meeting was cancelled.

II. Reports
Treasurer, Rob Richter was out of town on family vacation and will report on both
June and July at August meeting.

* Complete financials are available upon request to any Member in good
standing.

Scheduler, Gidget Stevens will communicate with Keith Spours and start the
scheduling process as soon as the CHL releases dates. AA and A travel scheduling
can begin in August. House Select scheduling will take place in mid October,
according to CHL.

USA Hockey updates and changes were reported by Paul Fidishun. He has the
complete report from his attendance at the annual Congress. Some changes were
noted in CEP level requirements and are linked to the CAHA website. No game rule
changes were noted.

Tournament registration was done by Kathryn Riedell. GYHA has at least 1 team
from Squirt through U16 representing at “The Silver Stick Tournament” in Maryland
after Thanksgiving. Kathryn is also checking into hotel accommodations.

III. New Business

Pam Willoughby-Ray, as head coach of the Squirt House program, will contact age
appropriate players. The Board will need to have a general consensus of numbers to
properly plan before committing to any league. This is in response to the proposed
“Squirt League” presented by Paul Fidishun.



IV. Members Inquiry

Christa Wykoff inquired about practice times for PeeWee House Select. Mondays
and Wednesdays will be the actual days but times are not determined. The entire
membership will be notified as soon as the practice schedule is solidified.

Cindy and Billy Rager discussed the possibility of a girls hockey team. Their
daughter is a 1998 birth year and needs a somewhat less competitive alternative
than what is offered in Greensboro this year. Paul Fidishun is working on such an
alternative separate from and unaffiliated with GYHA.

Meeting was moved to closed session at 8:00 pm



